
Office of the Principal 

Bethune College 
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181, Bidhan Sarani, Kolkata - 700 006 

No. 33 8BC 
Notice Date 29.11.2022 

Notice for Refund of UG Admission Fee 

Refund of Admission Fee against cancellation of admission for B.A./B.Sc. courses for the 

session 2022-23 will be made (on the basis of UGC D.O. No. 2-71/2022 (CPP-ll) dt. 

02.08.2022) on 8th and 9th December, 2022 from 12 noon to 3 p.m. The candidates whose 

admission have been cancelled may report to the college office with the following 

documents on the above mentioned date and time to claim refund: 

Print out of Application Form (signed by the candidate) 

Admission Fee Payment Receipt (signed by the candidate) 

Admission Cancellation Voucher (signed by the candidate) 

Letter of authorization (if a candidate is unable to report to the college office 

personally) 

Fees will be refunded by cash/ account payee cheque only. It is the responsibility of the 

applicant to collect the cash/ cheque from the college office personally or by authorized 

person on the specified date and time. No further claim will be entertained beyond this 

stipulated period. 
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